

## **Membership Committee Minutes:**

**Where:** Ish's place

**Who:** Anna (minutes), Ish, Elizabeth and Marty      **Apologies:** Lexie

**When:** Monday 7 April 6 pm to 7.30 pm

- **Lopez** family, Varo and Saray: will submit 2 x membership applications this week before GM  
Guides: Ish and Marty
- **Laura:** MC will organise a progress meeting mid-May, at least a week before next GM

The previous progress meeting was unsuccessful. Some members present were unnecessarily hostile. The MC is committed to ensuring Laura's next progress meeting will stay within the boundaries of the **code of conduct**.

Guides: Ish and Marty

- **Hanjo** – NFP  
Guides: Marty and
- **Clare & Tor:** back for June meeting; will schedule a progress meeting – for mid-May.  
Guides: **Elizabeth and Lexie**
- **Pat Indo and Kylie:** Police check complete, Kylie's application is in progress  
Guides: **Elizabeth and Lexie**
- **Tim Stewart** – NFP \*7/6/23 – about to run out of time on his application; he has been informed of this time limit and that he will need to restart the application process after 24 months.

Guides: **Elizabeth and Lexie**

- **Amy Riddell** – India  
Guides: **Elizabeth and Lexie**
- **Jay and Emma:** withdrawn application  
Guides: **Elizabeth and Lexie**

## **Recent EOI:**

- **Ben & Kim:** planned to stay in March but delayed due to poor weather (cyclone); will come for an explore visit and stay at CK
- **Helen & Mia:** visited in late March and camped at CK. Came through Rose/ Ralph – been in volunteer fire brigade for past 20yrs; aim for membership application in by June GM
- **Nathan & Winona:** EOI – Rose/ want to buy Ralph's; live at Stuarts Point

- **Mitchell:** visited and attended the working bee on April 5<sup>th</sup>. He has decided to look elsewhere.

**Note: Guides regularly inform their PMs about**

- Monthly working bee
- Bi-monthly meeting
- Expectation is for PMs need to be proactive and engaged in their membership process

**Sites for sale:**

- Isaac Ryan talked about dropping his price
- Michael Moey
- Ralph
- Saintina
- Dave Van Meg

**Eligible members:**

- Ginny
- Jay & Anadean
- Michelle & Logan
- Other??

**Future Community Discussions**

**Active status as an eligible member**

The Membership Committee is considering investigating community feedback on maintaining active status for EMs. Once community feedback has been sought, the MC will present a proposal for the community to consider at a future GM.

**Rental**

MC is interested in holding future discussions with the Community regarding rental and implications for membership; will there need to be a new membership category, etc?